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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 3:27 PM
To: Jason Powell, METCO - Staff Scientist (jasonp@metcohq.com)
Cc: 'Ron Anderson'
Subject: Arlene's Inn

Jason, 
 
Ron asked me to provide you with the number of potable wells to be sampled and the number of vapor sampling ports 
for you to determine the costs you need to submit for approval under PECFA.  If Arlene’s Inn is 5000 feet or greater, 3 
sample ports need to be completed; if it is less than 5000 square , it would be a maximum of 2 ports (depending on the 
area).   
 
With regards to the number of potable wells, it will be a maximum of 6 wells.  It is likely that it might be less, as many 
houses in Willard are not inhabited.  I will provide you a map and address of the homes/businesses when you are ready 
to sample. 
 
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
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